
 
Join us Saturday, November 5, to experience Rio 

Bosque Wetlands Park in a completely new and 

unexpected way!  Through an immersive per-

formance, you’ll be invited to reflect on the 

importance of water to our region and its ecosystems.   

 

There will be two shows, one at 11 a.m. and one at 

3 p.m.  Each will start 
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They worked well, but water levels remained high up-

stream, and flows at the downstream end of the 

channel increased only slightly.  To get more water 

past the dam, we’ve ordered some 10”-diameter pipe.   

 

In the meantime, to increase the flow, we began 

cutting a notch in the top of the dam some days.  Each 

night, the beaver closed the breach.  Then, in Septem-

ber, it started work on a second dam 260 feet 

downstream of the first … followed by a third dam 

640 feet downstream of the second!   

 

http://www.riobosque.org/
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